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Wychwood Fireworks 
 

After the great 

success of our 

inaugural joint venture, 

Wychwood Primary School and Shipton 

Cricket Club are holding their second 

annual Fireworks evening this year on the 

day itself - Saturday 5th November.  

The Cricket ground at Shipton proved to 

be a fabulous enclosed location last year, 

providing a natural theatre for the 

Fireworks and a central location for the 

villages.  

 

Gates open at the Cricket Club at 6pm. 

The Bonfire will be lit shortly afterwards 

and a fantastic firework display will start 

at 6.45pm. The fireworks will again be 

supplied by our partner Fireworks Ltd of 

Leicester. There will be a fully licensed 

bar operated by the 

Cricket Club and a 

BBQ cooking 

Foxbury Farm Hot Dogs and Burgers. 

Glow bands, cakes, sweets and toffee-

apples will also be on sale.  

The weather was very kind to us last year 

and we had over 500 people in 

attendance. Please help us to make it an 

equally big success this year.  

Advance family tickets will be on sale at 

the same price - just £10 for 2 adults and 

up to four children. Available from the 

School Office and Milton Post Office.  

 

All proceeds will go to benefit the 

children in the Wychwoods via the School 

and Cricket Club. 

Paul Finch 01993 832603 
 

Fifield News 
A very big thank you to Martin Ward and 

Tony Freeman for all their hard work on 

the shed in the Fifield Memorial 

Recreation Ground this summer, they 

have ‘preserved’ and varnished the 

exterior and it looks very smart. The shed 

houses trestles, chairs and crockery which 

are invaluable for Fifield events. 

 

Harvest Festival will be celebrated at 
St. John the Baptist at 11a.m. on Sunday 

October 2
nd
 - continuing a tradition of 

hundreds of years in giving our thanks for 

another harvest providing food and fuel 

for the winter. 

 

West Oxfordshire Field Club. If you 
like walking and learning more about the 

natural world, then go to Foxholes 

Reserve, Fifield on Sunday October 

16
th
 at 2p.m. for a walk entitled Fungus 

Foray. 

Wall Hanging. The wall hanging to 
commemorate Life in Fifield through the 

Ages and the Diamond Jubilee of HM 

Queen Elizabeth II is making excellent 

progress. All the main pictures are 

complete and stitchers are now working 

on the fascinating little depictions of 

features of interest and/or historical note. 

Sometime in November or December 

there will be a display of work in 

progress, with an invitation to 

parishioners to each put in a few stitches 

and have their names included in the list 

of those taking part. 

 

Cafe Fifi will open its doors again on 
Saturday November 19

th
, 10a.m. to 

12.30p.m. More volunteers are needed to 

complete the rota so please check your 

diaries and offer one or two dates to suit 

you. 

Catherine Hitchens 


